
E- 40 Narrative:  Zip Code Change

On October 1, 2013, EOIR Headquarters began utilizing the DOJ Logistics Operations Center (LOC) in 
Landover, MD, for processing of all mail, FedEx, and UPS packages.  Consequently, EOIR was required at 
that time to change its zip code on all forms to 5107 Leesburg Pike, Falls Church, Virginia 20530.  EOIR is 
no longer required to use the 20530 zip code, and will be changing the EOIR Headquarters’ address on 
all of its forms back to 5107 Leesburg Pike, Falls Church, Virginia 22041, as of July 2015. 


